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PFAS STATEMENT CERTIFICATE

Leach International Corporation is dedicated to providing high quality engineered products that are
in conformance with the strict safety and reliability standards for military and aerospace
applications. As a global leading manufacturer in electromechanical relays, contactors and power
distribution systems, we are committed to reducing our global environmental impact and
supporting the health and safety of our employees and within our communities.

Per-and polyfluoroalkyl substances — known as PFAS, specifically perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA) and
perfluorooctane sulfonate (PFOS), and their salts and structural isomers are perceived as a global
environmental concern and are featured in many existing and developing environmentally driven
requirements. PFOA, PFOS, their salts and related compounds, are already subject to specific
regulatory restrictions in the United States and Europe.

Leach International Corporation thoroughly reviews all chemicals that are added into the bill of
materials. No Leach International Corporation manufactured projects contain the short chain
perfluoroalkyl substances: PFOA and PFOS, their salts and related compounds, at levels in excess of
the current EU or TSCA limits for “Persistent Organic Pollutants”.

Certain Leach product families do employ per-fluoropolymer, or long chain, poly-fluoropolymer
materials {e.g. PTFE, PVDF, PFA, FEP or fluoroelastomers) in their construction or processing. Leach
is continually evaluating new materials on the marketplace and is investigating the development of
new non-PFAS related alternatives that can meet our legacy of product performance and strict
conformance to both military and aerospace requirements,

Disclaimer: The information contained in this letter express only the intention of the respondent
and does not constitute a legal obligation. All information is provided in good faith, however no
warranties or explanation are made with regard to its completeness or correctness and no liability
will be accepted for damages of any nature resulting from the use of or reliance on this information.

Please feel free to contact me if further details are required.

Sincerely,
Shyla Lange
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657-465-1916
shyla.lange@leachcorp.com
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